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Notice of Public Meeting

This is to inform you the Perry Township Board of Zoning Commission will hold a special
meeting to review recommendation on a proposed zoning text amendment in Perry Township for
consideration by the Perry Township Board of Trustees. This meeting will take place at the Perry
Township Administration Office located at 3111 Hilton St N.W., Massillon, Ohio 44646 on
Monday November 25, 2024, at 7:00 PM.

Jeff Whytsell, Township Zoning Inspector has prepared this notice to be published one time
only, on or before November 15, 2024.



NUISANCES PROHIBITED

No use shall be permitted or authorized to be established which, when conducted in compliance
with the provisions of this resolution and any additional conditions and requirements prescribed,
may be hazardous, noxious, or offensive due to the emission of odor, dust, smoke, fumes,
cinders, gas, noise, vibration, electrical interference, light, discharge of surface water, refuse
matters and water carried wastes, or which will interfere with adjacent landowners’ enjoyment of
the use of their lands.



